NEW MEXICO Ol CONSERVATION COMMIS~ ~

Box B28
Carlsted, New Mexico
Ootodber 15, 1935

Mr. Earl Griffin
Phillips Petrolsum Company
Midland, Texas

Dear Sir:

This 1s in reply te your latter of Octdber lth,
addressed to Mr. C. G. Staley, regarding perfarating the

easing in eertain wells in the Cooper Field.
The gensral ides of the proposed plan is approved,

however, plsase submit a detailed plan in triplicate for
the work on each individusl wall.

Very truly yours,

HV:t

P, Jo Vammly,
State 0il & Gas Inspector.



